File No. 13020/3/2024-IES
Government of India
Ministry of Finance
Department of Economic Affairs
(IES Cadre)
Room No. 59, North Block,
New Delhi, Dated: 21.06.2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Subject: One-week in-service training programme with National Law School of
India University, Bengaluru (NLSIU) to be held from 24th- 28th June 2024.

The undersigned is directed to refer to O.M of even no. dated: 11.06.2024 on
the One-week in-service training programme with National Law School of India
University, Bengaluru (NLSIU) to be held from 24th- 28th June 2024.

2. The IES Cadre regrets to convey that since very few applications have been
received for the training programme, the minimum quorum for the programme could
not be met, and owing to the requirement of cost efficiency, the programme is being
rescheduled. The fresh dates will be communicated subsequently.

3. This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

P
(Isha)

Assistant Director (IES)
Tele: 23095219

To,
All IES officers via email

Copy to:

Shri Sanchet Sharma, Manager, National Law School of India, Bengaluru:
560072



